
October 8,2002 

Paul E. Day / Kristee Mollerup 
Brendenwood Water System 
PO Box 350294 
Grand Island, FL 32735-0294 
(352) 357-9466 
(407) 333-01 82 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
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2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

c 2 +  .. 
RE: Name Change for Brendenwood Water System -Certificate #339-W in Lake County 

Additional Information for Application Previously Mailed 

Dear Representative : 

We recently applied for a name change with Public Service Commission. The Docket No. 
is 020996-WU dated 9j/19/2002. 

At that time we were unable to locate the current water certificate and filed for the name 
change without the document. We have now found the certificate and enclosed it. We 
contacted Cheryl Johnson, the OPR Staff assigned to this case, and advised her that we 
would be forwarding the certificate to you. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

ius , Xristde Molbrup 
'AF ---Accountant, Brendenwood Water System X P  
:UM 
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Upon consideration of the record it is hereby ORDERED that 
authority be and is hereby granted to 
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